]

S COMAUNICATION
From: joe.caponio joe.caponio <G CW.- Jb‘!\’é l_/ r?_

Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 9:44 PM

To: lafrate, Marilyn <Marilyn.lafrate@vaughan.ca> ITEM - m‘l: 2
Subject: | vote NO to the proposed changes to the LPAT system ‘

Ms lafrate

Please be advised that | am against changes to the current LPAT system and | vote NO to the new
proposed legislation called Housing Supply Action Plan. The provincial government must stop the
proposed Housing Supply Action Plan legislation now. The public deserves to be heard and it’s your
responsibility to ensure that we are heard.

Respectfully,

J.Caponio






